
 

 

Autumn 1 Oak 1  
Welcome back to a brand new half term at Bearwood. We hope that you had a fantastic summer holiday and 

that the children are keen to get started on their new learning. This newsletter is to let you know about all of the 

exciting things that the children will be learning over the next half term. 

 
 

Maths 

Topic Books 

Physical Education  

Phonics 

PSHE 

In Maths, we will begin to count in order 
using number songs and rhymes. We will 
be using our fingers to show different 
amounts as well as objects to represents 
different amounts. 
We will complete colour match activities 
and an introduction to 2D shapes. 
 

 

This half term we will begin our daily 
Phonic sessions. We will be taking part in 
‘Rhyme Time’ sessions where we will learn 
a new Nursery Rhyme each week. 
These include: 
Twinkle, twinkle little star 
Incy Wincy spider 
Baa, baa black sheep 
Miss Molly had a dolly 
Humpty Dumpty 
Once I caught a fish alive 
Wind the bobbin up 
 

We have PE lessons every Thursday so 
please ensure that your child wears their 
full PE kit on these days. Please also 
ensure that their PE kit is fully named. 
This half term in PE we will be focusing on 
‘An Introduction to PE’. Sessions will take 
place in the main hall. 

 

 

We will follow the PSHE programme of 
study, Jigsaw. This half term the focus is 
‘Being Me in My World’. We will continue 
to have safety lessons within our safety 
curriculum including visitors. This half 
term we will be learning about online 
safety and fire safety.  
 



a 

• I know how to wash my hands independently 
• I know which drink bottle is mine 
• I know how to take off/put on my jumper or cardigan 
• I know how to put on my shoes 
• I am learning how to put my coat on independently 

 

 
 

 
Skills I need to know   


